
Reminders for Gibran Families 

September 2022 

 

Welcome Back Gibran Families!  

 

 Please review the reminders below to assist with a 
smooth transition into the 2022-23 school year. 

 

 Please schedule a physical examination for your 
child(ren).  Children must be up to date on all required 
vaccinations. 
 

 Please complete the contact information form for each 
child using the QR codes below.  QR codes are listed by 
grade level. 
 
 

 Please ensure that your child(ren) completed the 
summer assignments which were compiled as a review 
of the grade level they completed in June. Summer 
assignments were distributed in June. 

  



Parents, please scan the QR code for your child’s 2022-
2023 grade level and fill in the necessary information. Please 
complete a separate form for each child based on their 
grade level.   

 

                    

 

                  



                   

                    

                     


